
 

                             December 11, 2024 
  
To, 
The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Symbol: DONEAR 

Subject: Clarification on Financial Results Submitted on 13 November, 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to your mail dated 11th December, 2024, we would like to provide the following 
clarification: 

This is the first year in which the Company is required to file Consolidated Financial Results for 
the quarter/half year ended 30th September 2024. The Company acquired a 22% Shareholding in 
Neo Stretch Private Limited on 29th March 2024, thereby classifying it as an Associate Company.  

Neo Stretch Private Limited was incorporated on 16th June 2023, but it has not yet commenced 
commercial operations. 

As a result, Standalone and Consolidated financials are same and comparative figures of 
Consolidated financials have not been provided. 

We kindly request that you consider our submission and acknowledge the same. 

Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Donear Industries Limited 
 
 
 
Sejal Shah 
Company Secretary 
Membership No: A55588 
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